
Dear Praying Friends, 

 

 2 Corinthians 4:7 says, “But we have this treasure in earthen vessels, that 

the excellency of the power may be of God, and not of us.” Praise the Lord that He 

has placed the treasure of His Son in earthen vessels like us! 

 One of the areas in mission work and 

as believers that we love is sharing the Bible, 

especially with those who demonstrate a 

desire to learn more and put it into practice. 

Tim helps one of the men in the church in a 

Bible study, and they are rejoicing in seeing 

growth as well as some of the attendees 

bridging from the study to coming and 

participating in the church. Stephanie is 

coming to a close in her Bible study with one of the teenagers at the church. This 

teenager has demonstrated growth and has shared with Stephanie that she desires to 

pass along to some of the younger youth in the church what she has learned. Pray 

for Stephanie as she helps this teenager share what she has learned with other 

faithful teen girls. The Word of God is alive and powerful to change lives for His 

glory! In the beginning of February, we had a revival meeting leading up to the 

17th Anniversary service for New Life Baptist Church. We are looking forward to 

what the Lord has in store for their 18th year! Along with one of the men in the 

ministry, Tim has taken charge of the youth at the church. We have enjoyed 

working again consistently with teenagers in the church. The youth meet every 

Saturday evening and Sunday morning in Sunday School. Please pray as we seek 

to disciple those in the church as well as reach out to those in the community. 

 We greatly appreciate your prayers for our family in these different areas. 

God’s Word is not returning void in His work, and we are excited to have the 

opportunity to share it here on this island! 

Earthen vessels with a priceless Treasure, 

The Germano Family 

November/December 2017 Praises 

 Fruit from different 

Bible studies 

 Great anniversary 

service and revival 

meeting 

 Desire to grow among 

the youth 

 Good health 
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Serving with World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission  

Prayer Needs 

 Sunday School classes 

 Resurrection Baptist 

Seminary 

 New Life Baptist 

Church 

 New Life Christian 

Academy 

 Bible studies 

New Video Update 

Please take a moment to 

view our latest video 

update for the second 

half of 2017 on our 

website! 


